

KENNEDY TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PRINCIPAL ~ MS. CHRISTINE SHEPHERD

W ~ www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kennedytrail E ~ kennedytrail@surreyschools.ca

January 17, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

At lunch time today, we had reports of a potential incident in the neighbourhood. Out of an abundance of caution we called the students inside two minutes early from lunch play time and made the call of a "hold & secure." This means that everyone was required to stay inside the building. Usual lunch time activities took place.

The Surrey RCMP investigated the neighbourhood and reassured us that everything was safe. At which point in time, the "all clear" was given.

I thank students and staff for their cooperation and for following our district practice during this time.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me at the school.

Sincerely

Mrs. C. Shepherd

Principal